GBRf responses to Directions issued on 17 August 2017

21 August 2017

I'm on leave at the moment, so the following is "best endeavours" to respond as I don't currently have access to all the details.  I'll confirm the accuracy of the response tomorrow morning.

In answer to the questions raised:

1. There was no "amended bid" from GBRf: what the documentation refers to is NR's attempts to find an alternative path.  GBRf has never bid anything other than the original path departing at 15:31.

2. Appendix D3 (the email correspondence between Andy Warren/Andrew Robinson/Mark Walker) was not mentioned in the final rejection notice, but was attached to the email.

3. After running round in Hoo Junction Up Yard, a train heading for Grain would have to propel out into the Up Main before reversing to access the Grain branch.  Recently, it should be noted, DB Cargo has refused access to Hoo Junction for anything other that Network Rail NSC services.  In any event, GBRf has no desire to pay an access charge of ~£200 for each instance, due to the viability issues already mentioned in the SRD.

